
 

 

 

The K of C’s will meet the 3rd Thursday of the month at 

7:00 p.m. in the Parish Hall.  All Knights, past Knights or 

men interested in becoming a Knight are encouraged to 

attend.    

***Next meeting will be June 14, 2023***  

7PM in the Parish Hall 

Deceased Knights upcoming Masses 

June 2– John Brennan ~  July 7—Howard Payton 

 

 Happy birthday to these Knights born 
in June!  Ronald Daniel Rouse, Bill Dooley, 
Dave Gobel, Francis Fiebiger, Mike Klingler, 
Frank Rasmussen, Rev. Richard R. 

Saksons, Ron Edge, Dave Davis, Larry Mack, Scott Shively, 
Tom Fisk, Rowdy Keller. 

Please join us downstairs for fellowship and 
delicious refreshments!  This is a wonderful 
opportunity to visit with each other, and get 
to know other families.  

                Fellowship  Hour Hosts: 

  June 4—Matt & Elsa Cunningham 
  June 11—JR & Sony Vela 
  June 18—Gabe & Maria Maldonado 

 

**If you would like to help with social hour, please 
contact Laura Bates at 541-212-5792.      Thanks! 

 

 

 

Finance Council will meet at 5:30 pm 

in the Rectory on June 6, 2023. 

Effective June 2, 2023, we will no longer have the office 

open on Fridays for the general public.  If you would like to 

make an appointment for that day, please contact the office 

during regular work hours to set up an appointment. 
 

The food bank will be open only on Mondays and 

Wednesdays.  Regular office hours will be Monday through 

Thursday from 9:00 AM to 1:00 PM.   
 

If you are in need of Father Suresh, he will be available on 

his cell phone which is published on the front of the 

bulletin.   
 

We appreciate your understanding as we make this change. 

    

    Fr. Suresh and staff! 

•  Register now for Diocesan Summer Camps:   
•  Youth Camp (4th through 12th grade):  July 
    9-13, registration fee - $150.00.  
•  Two family camps July 27-30 and August 3-6 
•  Registration for all camps through Diocese 
website: dioceseofBaker.org 

• P/T Summer Advent Assistant 6/19-8-11 for more information 
contact DioceseofBaker.org or email Marie@DioceseofBaker.org 

Do you want to be an Altar 
Server?  Art Kreger will be 
conducting training for Altar 
Servers after the 9:30AM 
Mass beginning June 4 and 

continuing June 11th, 25th and ending on July 9th 

Eucharistic Procession 

On Sunday, June 11, 2023, The feast of the Body and 

Blood of Christ, Father Suresh, will be doing an Eucharistic 

Procession following Mass on Sunday.  All parishioners 

are encouraged to participate.  There will NOT be a vigil 

Mass on Saturday, June 10, 2023.  Mass at St. Anthony 

will start at 12:30 PM on Sunday the 11th.   

The Corpus Christi procession is a centuries old tradition 

of the Catholic faith to recognize the real presence of 

Jesus-- the Eucharist-- in public. Leading the procession is 

the cross, candle and incense bearers, the canopy with 

the priest carrying the monstrance, those who have been 

recently confirmed and also those who have recently 

received their first communion, followed by the rest of 

the congregation. We hope you will join us for this very 

special event. 


